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Pacific Coast Region of the NMRA

HIGHLIGHTS
ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING

SUNDAY, MAY 7, 2006

By Rich Kolm, PCR Secretary

The meeting was at the DoubleTree Hotel in Sacramento on the last day of the 2006 PCR
Convention “River City Express.”  President L.E. “Gene” Mayer presided and there were 49
PCR members present.  President Mayer, Vice-President Dave Connery, and Secretary Rich
Kolm covered various aspects of the May 3 Board meeting.  Bob Warner, Chairperson of this
2006 Convention, commented about the various convention activities and said there was a total
of 235 registrants.  He thanked the Committee for their hard work in making it a success.  Kevin
Hurley, Chairperson for the 2007 Convention in Santa Cruz, described the program for “Sun Tan
Special.”  The next Annual Business Meeting will be at the 2007 Convention.


